
School Uniform 
 

All children must come into school wearing their school uniform.  
 
Uniform is on sale at:  
 

• Triffic Togs, 73 Wheelock St, Middlewich CW10 9AE  

• Badged, Cockayne House, Love Lane, Sandbach, CW11 2TS. 

 
*Grey trousers/shorts 

 
*Grey skirts or tunics. 

 
*White shirts worn with school tie. 

 
*Green sweatshirts/cardigans, with school logo. 

 
*School Baseball cap (optional) 

 
*Black shoes (trainers are not allowed) 

 
Summer uniform options: 

 
*green & white classic gingham dress 

 
*Showerproof jacket/Storm jacket in green with St Mary’s logo 

 

Book bags are also available to purchase from the above providers. 
 

PE kits are essential for PE lessons. Pupils are to come dressed in 
their P.E. kit on the days they have P.E. 
 

*Black shorts 
 

*Green Polo shirt with school logo 
 

*Black slip-on plimsolls. 
 

*Trainers (for outdoor PE only) 
 

*Black jogging bottoms, with school logo (optional) 

 

Please ensure that all items of property are clearly labelled. 
 

School has a supply of second-hand uniforms for parents. Please contact the 
office if you would like to avail yourself of this option. In addition, collections 
of spare uniform are displayed in the school grounds termly. We appreciate it 
is expensive to replace items that are misplaced by children in school! 
 

 
 



 
Additional Information 
 

Only one pair of simple stud earrings are allowed to be worn to school. They 

must be removed by the child themselves for PE and swimming. We 

recommend children come to school without earrings on swimming and PE 

days. If not, they must take them out and replace them themselves. Staff are 

not allowed to take out or put in earrings. Children are responsible for their 

own earrings if they are taken out at school. We encourage parents to make 

use of the summer holidays for ear piercing. This will enable ears to heal 

before returning to school in September. 

The wearing of body piercings such as tongue studs or belly button jewellery 
is not permitted. These items represent a potential hazard not only to the 
wearer but also to other children. 

 
Extreme hairstyles are not appropriate for school. The use of styling products 
should be kept to a minimum and children should not have decorative patterns 
cut into their hair or their hair dyed.  This includes hairstyles where the sides 
are much shorter than the top or with lines/patterns shaved into them. All 
children (boys and girls) with long hair must have this tied back. 
 
Nail varnish, shellac/acrylic/false nails is not permitted and parents of children 
wearing nail varnish will be contacted and asked to remove it. Make-up is not 
permitted. 
 
Each item of uniform should be marked clearly with the child's name!  
 

 


